


February 28, 2011 

FROM: Nanci Kreidman, M.A. 
Domestic Violence Action Center 

TO: Senator David Y. Ige, Chair 
Senator Michelle Kidani, Vice Chair 
Members of the Committee 

RE: S.B. 946, SO 1 Support Intent of Bill 
Hearing Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2011, 9:20am, Conf. Rm #211 

Aloha and good morning. It would be in the interests of justice that funds be contributed to the Judiciary 
for disbursement to legal service providers. The work done collectively by our community's organizations 
increasing access to justice is crucial. 

The particular mechanism proposed in S.B. 946 may not be a workable approach. The ability of the 
Judiciary to develop procedures and institute a Fund for this purpose may not be feasible and there does 
not appear to be direction as to how the funds would be disbursed. 

We appreciate the opportunity to enter into discussion about innovations for the support of our legal 
services programs. But reserve complete support on this Bill. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Saturday, February 26, 2011 2:40 AM 
WAM Testimony 
swartzg001@hawaii.rr.com 

Subject: Testimony for S8946 on 3/1/2011 9:20:00 AM 

Testimony for WAM 3/1/2e11 9:2e:ee AM S8946 

Conference room: 211 
Testifier position: oppose 
Testifier will be present: No 
Submitted by: gregory swartz 
Organization: Individual 
Address: 
Phone: 
E-mail: swartzgee1@hawaii.rr.com 
Submitted on: 2/26/2e11 

Comments: 
The State has no money. This is a waste of taxpayer funds. 

1 


